
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

To celebrate V.E Day, Great Wood are launching our very own V.E Day 

competition. Taking our inspiration from the famous ‘Your country needs 

you’ campaign from Lord Kitchener’s 1914 World War One recruitment 

poster, we want you to design a poster about how our country needs us 

now.  Incorporating the colours of the Union Jack to honour V.E Day, we 

want you to design a poster to send the message ‘Your country needs you 

to stay at home’. How you send this message is up to you.  Please send 

photos of your designs on A4 sized paper, to 

office@greatwood.staffs.sch.uk.  

We will be offering a KS1 prize and a KS2 prize and an individual prize for 

Reception.  

Get your entries to us by Friday 8th May. Your designs could also find their 

way onto the newsletter and our website. 

Get creative and honour our V.E Day heroes! 
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